
 

 

SIMON PECK AND QUINTIN INGS-CHAMBERS JOIN BROWN ADVISORY 

 

 

LONDON, December 4, 2012 – Brown Advisory, a leading independent investment management firm 

with approximately $35 billion in institutional and private client assets, today announced two key 

additions to its growing London office.  Simon Peck and Quintin Ings-Chambers will join as Head and 

Deputy Head of Brown Advisory’s U.K. Private Client Services. Their responsibilities will include 

building out the firm’s capabilities for private clients in the U.K.  

 

Brown Advisory was founded in 1993 within the U.S. investment bank Alex. Brown & Sons in 

Baltimore, Maryland and opened its London office in 2008.  Today the firm manages approximately £10 

billion for families and high-net-worth individuals globally with a minimum account size of £5 million.  

 

“We started our business nearly 20 years ago to bring U.S. investors a combination of first-rate 

performance, strategic advice and the highest level of client service, and over the years more and more 

individuals and families around the world have sought us out,” said Michael D. Hankin, President and 

CEO.  “Simon and Quintin will help us provide those same benefits to private clients in the U.K.”  

 

“For several years, we have advised some prominent U.S. expats in London and as increased regulation 

has made it more difficult for U.K. wealth managers to work with Americans, we believe this is an area of 

great opportunity for us,” said Logie Fitzwilliams, Head of Brown Advisory’s international business.  

 

Most recently, Mr. Peck served as chief executive of the U.K. asset management business of Fleming 

Family & Partners, which he joined in 2004.  Prior to that, he worked at Deutsche Asset Management 

(formerly Morgan Grenfell Asset Management) for 17 years.  Mr. Ings-Chambers comes to Brown 

Advisory having served as an Investor Director at SGPB Hambros, and as a Director in the Private 

Clients group of Baring Asset Management.  Prior to that, he spent 10 years at Rensburg Sheppards. 

 

 


